
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Second Harvest of Silicon Valley Consolidated Operational Facility 
in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Second Harvest of Silicon Valley, located at 
750 Curtner Avenue, San Jose, CA 95125. 
 
The funding would be used to build a unified operational facility that will provide the 
infrastructure necessary to meet charitable food demand for the next 30-50 years. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


